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RESULTS OF DUIl ENFORCEMENT

The results are now available from a recent DUIlI enforcement Tigard Police officers
participated in.

To coincide with the Tigard Music Festival, officers worked the special enforcement
on July 15" They:
e Worked 6 overtime hours funded by federal grants
e Made 7 total stops
e Issued 1 citation for equipment violation
e Gave 6 warnings (for speeding, equipment violations and not using a turn
signal)

Officers with the Tigard Police Traffic Safety Unit take part in special enforcements
throughout the year focusing on a variety of concerns, including distracted driving,
seat belt and car seat use, speeding, DUIl and pedestrian safety. The goal is to
make roadways safer for everyone.

These enforcements are made possible thanks to federal grant funding from the
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, in partnership with the Oregon
Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact.

#H##

Page 10of 1



